
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 15 September 2023 

Learning 
It has been lovely welcoming back our original nursery 
children. They have been great role models to our new 
starters. Our new children are settling in excellently. 
Thank you parents for all your support. 

Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been getting to know our new friends 
in class this week. We have been showing them 
all the different activities we can do and show-
ing them around the classroom. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been learning new songs and rhymes 
this week. We have had fun singing our 
‘goodbye song’ at the end of the sessions. I 
wonder if your child can remember how it goes! 

‘Goodbye, goodbye, we’ve had fun, 

Now our Mums and Dads have come! 

Is it yours or is it mine? 

Shhhhhhhhh it’s home time’ 

Physical Development 

We have been exploring the 
garden and  outdoor activities.  

School Photos are 
on Tuesday 26th 
September. 

Children should be wearing their full school 
uniform. 

Please remember if children wear earrings 
they must only be studs. NO HOOPS. 

 

 

 

 

We have had a very busy week. 

Children of the week:  All of our nursery class for settling in so well and  
for quickly making new friends.  Well done! 

Please share this video with your child : ‘If you’re happy and you know it, clap your hands! ’   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FSdb5wrDHnU 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the Week :   smiling  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FSdb5wrDHnU

